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Meetings will be the 1st, and 3rd Tuesdays of each month September through May at the 
First Baptist Church 108 W. 27th Street at Main Street in Vancouver at 7:30 - 10:00.  

Goodies list and Schedule 

The above folks are responsible for bringing snacks and juice to the meeting. 
If you cannot bring goodies please call Sharon Deming 360-896-9476 and arrange a swap.  

 
Programs 

 
April 1st: 

We will watch a video of Doug Landreth from Photomorphis using OnOne Perfect 
Photo Suite 8 to show how he applies filters to his images. 

 

April 22nd 

Our outside program in April is going to be Alan Kearney on Tuesday, April 22nd from 7-9pm 
at the Touchmark. Alan is a professional landscape photographer based in the Pacific North-
west. More details to come... 

Don’t forget that June 11 is the end of year banquet. 

March April 

Mar 4 C. Schuyler April 1 L & T Ambrose May 6 D Fischer 

Mar 18 K & M Martin April 15 Jan\\Eklof Nat 20 S. Todd 

      

May 

Board meetings will be on the 4th Tuesday of every month 

http://columbiacameraclubs.org/
http://psa-photo.org/
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The Monthly Challenge 
 
 

. 
PSA Club Newsletter 

The Winter Issue of the PSA Projector has been posted on the PSA Website.  

The Projector can be found at this link: 

http://www.psa-photo.org/useruploads/files/clubs_and_councils/

projector_winter_2014.pdf  

  

  Or the Projector may be also found now in MyPSA at this link: 
http://www.psa-photo.org/useruploads/files/clubs_and_councils/
projector_winter_2014.pdf  

   

  Apr Alphabet (Things that make the shape of letters) 

  May Spring 

http://www.psa-photo.org/useruploads/files/clubs_and_councils/
http://www.psa-photo.org/useruploads/files/clubs_and_councils/
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EID Results to Date 
Name  
 

H T 

Name C TH T 

Ambrose, Leanne 21   

Battson, Rick 41 65 216 

Belt, Richard 149 144 306 

Campbell, Tammy 64 65 130 

Craig, John 159 158 327 

Davis, Harold   183 

Deming, Bob 80 145 306 

Deming, Sharon 145 154 321 

Eklof, Jan 162 160 326 

Fischer, Doug 153 160 322 

Fishback, Jon 107 148 306 

Fishback, Rachel  140 294 

Funderburg, Don 109 125 199 

Funerburg, Tali  21 25 

Hatfield, John   43 

Hatfield, Rosanne 21 21 39 

Jones, Diana 21 21 20 

Klein, Ray 160 156 318 

Kratzberg, Claudine  19 40 

Martin, Ken  147 302 

Martins-Read, P.  45 85 

Milne, Dwight  20 87 

Moore, Lee 106 89 252 

Pelkey, Jan 145 152 255 

Schuyler, Cal   102 

Shearer, Bev 62 63 100 

Shugert, Mark 22 40 62 

Smalley, Bruce 20 85 181 

Somura, Akiko 44 21 136 

Todd, Sharp 148 154 322 

Woodbery, Frank 130 129 242 
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Print Totals to Date 

  Sum of 
Score 

Large Color  

Battson, Rick 175 
Campbell, Tammy 62 
Craig, John 47 
Davis, Harold 40 
Edmundson, Richard 87 
Fischer, Doug 193 
Funderburg, Don 140 
Funderburg, Tali 46 
Klein, Ray 85 
Moore, Lee 69 
Smalley, Bruce 48 
Todd, Sharp 189 
Woodbery, Frank 90 
Large Mono  

Battson, Rick 147 
Campbell, Tammy 43 
Craig, John 45 
Eklof, Jan 25 
Fischer, Doug 190 
Funderburg, Don 93 
Funderburg, Tali 22 
Moore, Lee 48 
Smalley, Bruce 45 
Todd, Sharp 188 
Small Color  

Battson, Rick 167 
Campbell, Tammy 20 
Davis, Harold 43 
Edmundson, Richard 44 
Eklof, Jan 65 
Funderburg, Don 89 
Kratzberg, Claudine 45 
Moore, Lee 44 
Pelkey, Jan 171 
Schuyler, Cal 41 
Shearer, Beverly 168 
Todd, Sharp 181 

Small Mono  

Battson, Rick 125 
Campbell, Tammy 20 
Eklof, Jan 44 
Funderburg, Don 45 
Klein, Ray 20 
Moore, Lee 65 
Pelkey, Jan 146 
Todd, Sharp 179 
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Field Trips & More 
 
There are now over 200 photos in the Field Trip Gallery on the FPCC website.  January photos from Yachats and the 
Oregon Zoo have been added.  If you wish to put your photos from Yachats or the Oregon Zoo (amazing competition shots, 
not required), please feel free to upload them.  Thanks to John, Akiko & Priscila for sharing photos!   
 
Spring is just around the corner.  Jan Eklof has provided me with information on birding events here in Washington.  
Let’s see what we can find here in Vancouver until April.  Meanwhile, if you find inspiration from actual printed books, 
you may enjoy “Must-See Birds of the Pacific Northwest” by Sarah Swanson & Max Smith.   
 
Before you scan the March field trips, please read the items below.  I NEED YOU!  I NEED YOUR FIELD TRIP INPUT! 
 
1. Scouts & Tipsters: come forward. Some field trip locations do not require research or inspection. However, access to 
waterfalls, wildlife refuges, and amazing views isn’t always easy. (Remember the stairway to the beach in Bandon?) Please 
let me know if you’d like to be a FPCC FT Scout, so we can physically check out spots beforehand, if needed. Tips are also 
appreciated: travel/photo/gear/location info for the March list below or future trips (especially email or hand-written 
notes).   
 
2. Weekend field trips have been requested. That means a weekend trip leader is needed to arrange details--- if the weekend 
event is a second trip.  This would entail sending out meet-up info, carpooling, lunch out with the Field Trippers after some 
events.  You never know what might happen.     
 
3. Longer days are coming, so quick trips for waterfront and bridge shots are imminent.  Would you consider trying 
Sunday evenings to avoid traffic and commuter crowds?  
 
4. Before future road trips, we will start having at least one meeting before road trips to discuss wish lists, trip itineraries, 
etc. 
 
Thanking you in advance, 
Tammy 
 
 
 



6 FPCC Field Trips for April 2014 
 
Sunday, April 6*  
“Photography at the Edges of Daylight: Dusk through Dawn” - Seventy photos of people & 
places shot between twilight and daybreak.  This is the last day of the exhibit at Portland Art 
Museum.  Free for members!  Admission costs here: 
 
http://www.portlandartmuseum.org/duskthroughdawn 
 
PLUS - If you’re interested, we could do this (no cameras involved) then head over to Crystal 
Springs Rhododendron Garden for flowers and duck reflections before twilight.  Garden is 
open until 10 pm.  (Admission fee is $4.00.) 
 
*FYI, there were 7 members who came out on a Sunday to see the recent Ansel Adams 
exhibit at OHS.  Expose yourself to art!   
 
Wednesday, April 9 
Early birds only - tulips at Wooden Shoe Tulip Farm 
 
Tuesday, April 15  
Early birds only - tulips at Wooden Shoe Tulip Farm  

 
Please note there is a $10/carload fee.   See website for contest winners from 2013 (including 
a third place for FPCC member, Don Funderburg): 
 
https://www.woodenshoe.com/tulip-fest/photo-contest/ 
 
Sunday, April 27  
“Finding Vivian Maier”- new documentary about the nanny whose photographs were 
discovered after her death.  Theater release opens on Friday, April 25.  (We saw some of her 
prints last March at the Blue Sky Gallery.)  
 
From the Wall Street Journal: http://online.wsj.com/news/articles/
SB10001424052702303725404579461170488341910 
 
Hope you’ll join us.  Please sign up on meeting nights or by email.   Thanks! 
 

http://www.portlandartmuseum.org/duskthroughdawn
https://www.woodenshoe.com/tulip-fest/photo-contest/
http://online.wsj.com/news/articles/
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It's time to start planning for the FPCC's end-of-the-year 
banquet!!!!   
  
The banquet will be held on Wednesday, June 11, at 
Touchmark, 2911 SE Village Loop (the same place we 
hosted the presentations by Martin Waugh and Tim 
Morton.)  A no-host social will begin at 6:00 p.m. (wine, 
beer, and soft drinks may be purchased at the Touchmark 
Café next to the meeting room for $2), with dinner at 
7:00.  Following dinner, there will be a presentation of 
everyone's best photos of the year, with awards to the 
best-of-the-best.   
  
You may select from three main courses...Beef 
Wellington, Sweet Chile Salmon, or Vegetarian 
Lasagna.  There will also be salad, a vegetable, rice 
pilaf, rolls, and desert, plus coffee or tea.  The price is 
$25 per person (tax and tip are included).   
   
Please email me at (rfdeming@comcast.net) or call me at  
896-9476 to make reservations and let me know your 
dinner selection.   We would like to get your check for 
$25 per person at one of the FPCC meetings before 
June 11 so there will not be a line at the door.  I'll also 
have a sign-up sheet at the meetings. 
  
If you have any questions, please email or call me...and 
put June 11 on your calendar!   The dinner is lots of fun, 
promises to be delicious, and very sociable...so plan to 
be there! 
  
Thanks,  
Sharon Deming 
 

mailto:(rfdeming@comcast.net)

